A Public Hearing was called to order on June 6, 2022 for all interested citizens wishing to discuss Ordinance 2022-38, an ordinance expanding Wapakoneta's Designated Outdoor Refreshment Area (DORA) and establishing requirements to ensure public health and safety within such area and declaring an emergency.

President Pro Tem Chad Doll called the public hearing to order at 7:15pm on June 6, 2022 with the following members present: Ross Kantner, Daniel E. Lee, Brandon Miller, Chad Doll, John Sheipline, Terry Campbell and Chad Dunlap. Interim Mayor Steve Henderson, Law Director Grant Neal and Safety Service Director Michael Brillhart were also in attendance. Council Clerk Terry McDonald was absent.

Mr. Miller noted that his earlier request to require recyclable cups was omitted for this ordinance. Mayor Henderson added that additional trash cans and recycle containers will be purchased for placement downtown. Mr. Miller asked if the DORA application would need to be re-done should a new business open within the existing boundary. Law Director Neal said he would check on this. Mr. Campbell pointed out that Ord 2022-38 is specifically for the expanding of the DORA boundary to include the Lee's Chicken Restaurant.

President	Clerk of Council
Motion by Lee, second by Campbell to adjourn at 7:22pm. Vote – 7 yeas, 0 nays.	
There were no objections made by the public on Ordinance 2022-38.	